
From: Ginny Scott  
Sent: 24 July 2023 12:19 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Museum Street 
 
Please do t allow this enormous, ugly building destroy Bloomsbury, once one 
of London’s most elegant areas and something g to be proud of. 
We count on you to make the right decisions. 
Sincerely 
Virginia Scott 
 
 
 


